MIDLANDS INVITATIONAL TOURNAMENT 2019
T. REX COURSE – CASTLEFORD

The 12th Midlands Invitational Tournament took place on Sunday 27th January on the T Rex Course at Volcano Falls, Castleford. Nine players took part, including five MMGC members, in this three round strokeplay event. This tournament incorporates both the MIT Guest Championship and the MMGC Strokeplay Championship.
Midlands Invitational Tournament (MIT)
The winner was Michael Smith with a low score of 87 for the three rounds played. Second was MMGC member Henri Myers with 96 strokes, and third was Sussex Wasps’ Steve Lovell with a score of 101. Chris Smith came fourth with 104, and Owen Johnson fifth with 106 strokes, which included a stunning 14 aces.

	NO
	NAME
	R1
	R2
	R3
	TOTAL

	1
	Michael Smith
	31
	26
	30
	87

	2
	Henri Myers
	33
	31
	32
	96

	3
	Steve Lovell (G)
	32
	35
	34
	101

	4
	Chris Smith
	35
	33
	36
	104

	5
	Owen Johnson (G)
	37
	35
	34
	106

	6
	Alex Hyman
	39
	35
	33
	107

	7
	Paul Johnson (G)
	41
	32
	35
	108

	8
	Dave Gomm (G)
	44
	34
	37
	115

	9
	Brenda Smith
	43
	41
	35
	119


MIT Guest Championship
The winner was Steve Lovell with 101 strokes, second was Owen Johnson with 106 
strokes, third Paul Johnson with 108, and fourth Dave Gomm with 115 strokes.
	NO
	NAME
	R1
	R2
	R3
	TOTAL

	1
	Steve Lovell 
	32
	35
	34
	101

	2
	Owen Johnson 
	37
	35
	34
	106

	3
	Paul Johnson 
	41
	32
	35
	108

	4
	Dave Gomm 
	44
	34
	37
	115


MMGC Strokeplay Championship 2019 
The winner was Michael Smith with 87 strokes, second was Henri Myers with 96 strokes and third was Chris Smith with 104 strokes.

	NO
	NAME
	R1
	R2
	R3
	TOTAL

	1
	Michael Smith
	31
	26
	30
	87

	2
	Henri Myers
	33
	31
	32
	96

	3
	Chris Smith
	35
	33
	36
	104

	4
	Alex Hyman
	39
	35
	33
	107

	5
	Brenda Smith
	43
	41
	35
	119


The tournament was played in an excellent spirit and was enjoyed by all the players. Thanks are due to Henri Myers for making the original booking, and to Sean, the manager of Volcano Falls, for his hospitality and for letting us have exclusive use of the course. Finally, many thanks to all the competitors for taking part, many of whom travelled vast distances to compete. 
